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If you need assistance, our
wonderful family support
hotline will be happy to

help.
Family Support Hotline 

800-246-2154

Scheduling

Reminders
*Our next early release day is

March 14th. 
*Our next school closure is

Monday March 17th

*Open Enrollment starts 
March 11th, stay tuned 
for more exciting info 

Exploring the Solar System
Last week our Champions had a great time learning about
the solar system. Using creativity, we painted planets and

shaped them with Playdough. It was wonderful to see
students use their imagination while exploring space.

Next Up: Focus on Wellness
As we move into spring, we will shift our focus to health

and wellness. Our next unit, "Focus on Wellness," will
encourage healthy habits, movement, mindfulness, and

making good choices. We are excited to take part in
activities that promote well-being.

Recognizing Student Success
We are proud of our students for working hard in school.
Your dedication and good grades continue to impress us.
Keep up the great work—we love seeing your progress!
Stay tuned for more learning and fun ahead! Thank you
for being part of the Champions After-School Program.

Let’s make this spring a great season!


